
 

Essential Services Commission Taxi non-cash payment surcharge review 2019     
1 

Taxi non-cash payment surcharge review 2019  

Submission received through email   

Date submitted: 13 December 2018  

Submission written by: Dominic Villaros  

On 11 December 2018, we published our consultation paper for the Taxi non-cash payment 

surcharge review 2019. This consultation paper asks stakeholders for their views on maximum 

surcharge in taxis, our proposed approach to assessing it and other issues related to it.   

Email submission 

Surcharges should be abolished right across every platform whether it's taxis, hire cars or ride 

share. Affordable travel to everyone should be No.1, then we might see an increase in people 

actually using services. 


